
 

 

STAFF REPORT 
 
 

SUBJECT: Occupancy Limitations 

MEETING: Council Meeting – 15 Nov 2022 

DEPARTMENT: Development Services  

STAFF CONTACT: Steve Killen 

 

BACKGROUND:  

 

Currently, city zoning regulations limit unrelated persons to a maximum of three persons per residence.  The Development 
Services Committee will determine if any action is warranted.   

 

If action is deemed necessary, a public hearing before the Planning and Zoning Commission and a recommendation to the 
full City Council will be required. 

 


